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Editor’s Note 

The month of May has brought us to newer 
heights, as we successfully held a seminar on the 
street child agenda, and met and worked with 
many notable and inspirational personalities in the 
social sector.  We now have access to a cabin for 
our Breakfast and Talk  sessions at Kuramo 
Beach.  We would like to conclude this volume by 
honouring our corporate partner, Standard 
Alliance Group , who has been our backbone 
through its extensive support.  The month ahead 
is looking great for Fair Life Africa Foundation , 
and we hope you will play a part in its success. 

SCAS – 10/05/11 
The Street Child Awareness Seminar was a 
successful initiative, and was widely supported.  A 
collaborative effort by Fair Life Africa Foundation, 
Nigeria Network of NGOs  and Gilgal Partners , 
the event hosted more than 60 organisations 
working with orphaned and vulnerable children in 
Nigeria.  Civil servants from the Ministry of 
Justice , Ministry of Education  and the Juvenile 
Welfare Centre  also attended to contribute their 
perspectives on the issue of the street child.  In 
all, thirteen presentations and talks were given, 
including an opening speech by the Chairlady, Ms 
Yemisi Ransome-Kuti , who addressed the issue 
by cause and effect quite pointedly. 
 
The day’s programme included an hour of group 
work, during which organisations were divided into 
five groups to discuss different subject areas and 
offer solutions. From these deliberations, and the 
presentations, a communiqué was drafted and 
submitted to the general house (the participants at 
the event) via email.  A working group of ten 
professionals was tasked with developing a 
framework and action plan based on the 
communiqué and SCAS objectives.  Within two 
weeks of the event, this was produced and shared 
with the general house for review.  The framework 
proposes the establishment of a Forum of Child 
Practitioners , which will also have online social 
representation.  A month-long membership drive 
will commence from the 1st of June.  Please visit 
our website (www.fairlifeafrica.org) for more 
information and to view the action plan.  
 

Celebrating Our Partner!  
Fair Life Africa Foundation  wishes to 
greatly honour its first corporate partner, 
Standard Alliance Group (SAG).  A group of 
five leading companies in finance and 
everything insurance, it is also showing that it 
is an organisation that cares for the people.  It 
comprises Standard Alliance Insurance , 
Standard Alliance Life , Standard Alliance 
Capital , Standard Alliance Properties , and 
Lagoon Home .  The group recently moved 
into their new head office at Lekki Scheme 1, 
a grand complex which reflects the expansive 
potential of SAG. 
 
SA Insurance Plc  and SA Life Ltd  both 
sponsored SCAS, along with Aviva 
Properties Ltd , Bite Ltd , I-Maconi Nigeria  
Ltd , Melrose Books and Publishing Ltd  
and Leading Leaders Ltd .  We appreciate 
their contributions, financial and otherwise, 
which made it all possible.  Thanks also to 
Guiding Light Assembly  for lending us the 
use of their hall and equipments.  
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Working Together 
Through the Child Protection Network , a 
UNICEF initiative, we have met many like-
minded organisations, such as LOTS (Love on 
the Streets) Charity Foundation  and Keeping 
It Real (KIR) Foundation .  We visited the 
Dustbin Estate in Ajegunle, where LOTS 
operates, to support a special programme being 
held for the children.  This was to celebrate Mr 
Fela Durotoye ’s 40th Birthday, as he chose to 
share it with the less fortunate.   
 
We have been blessed by the support we have 
received from other organisations in the social 
sector, and continue to be touched by the 
lengths some have gone in encouraging us.  
Particularly, we would like to appreciate Mr 
Taiwo Akinlami of Gilgal Partners, Ms Bitebo 
Gogo  of KIR, Ms Tolulope Sangosanya of 
LOTS Charity and Mr Samuel Orovwuje  of 
Humanitarian Care for Displaced Persons , 
who have all created opportunities for the 
awareness and growth of Fair Life Africa. 
 
On the 26th of May, we were pleased to attend 
and support a conference organised by 
Sympathy Worldwide Foundation , on the 
‘Woes of Prostitution’.  It was a successful 
programme that was also very enlightening. 
  

Our Faithful Volunteers 
The picture on the left shows seven of the nine 
volunteers that supported the Street Child 
Awareness Seminar.  Mr Oyakhire Russel and 
Mr Tunji Oje  were the unseen volunteers who 
made the sound and media work for us well.  
Fair Life Africa thanks you!  We also want to 
appreciate those who have come out to support 
us at Kuramo beach on Saturdays.  They 
include Ms Chioma Oparadike , Mr Edikan 
Udofia , Mr Daniel Azike  and Mr Gift Idolor . 
 

Mr Taiwo Akinlami, Ms Yemisi Ransome-Kuti, 
Ms Ufuoma Emerhor and Mr Oyebisi Babatunde 
Oluseyi at the Street Child Awareness Seminar 
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Ms Uzo Onumonu, Mr Godwin George, Mrs 
Orerhime Iwuagwu, Mr Jide Olaniyan, Ms 

Patience Nuhu, Ms Charity Egwuatu and Mr Soji 
Odusanya volunteered at the Street Child 

Awareness Seminar
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To whom honour is due…  
Other supporters who have made valuable 
contributions worthy of recognition are:  
 

·  Standard Alliance Group  for the 
donation of a four-way printer and 
cartridges 

·  Heroes Furniture Ltd  for the donation of 
an office desk and chair 

·  Ikoyi Baptist Church  for their 
contribution of boys clothes 

·  Soul Impact Productions  for their pro-
bono work with editing our SCAS DVD 

·  Mrs Orerhime Iwuagwu  for donating 
towards SCAS 

·  Mr John Onouha  for donating towards 
SCAS 

·  Mrs Folaseto Akin-Olugbade  for her 
contribution of cakes for SCAS 

·  Mr Akinbami Bashiru Omotayo for 
discounted photography of SCAS 

·  Index Plus Marketing Solutions  for their 
discounted work on our banners 

·  Rita Ohai of The Nation Newspaper  for 
her probono coverage of SCAS 

·  Mr Nelson Egbodoh  for his assistance 
with coverage for SCAS 

·  Anonymous donor towards Children’s 
Day Breakfast and Talk 

 
 

To 
Hold in 

Appreciation 
Noble 

Kinsmen, in 
Sincerity 

 

 

WANT TO HELP? 
EMAIL: CCCINITIATIVE@GMAIL.COM 

OR CALL US ON 08058711125 
 

Ms Tolulope Sangosanya, Mr Fela Durotoye and 
Ms Ufuoma Emerhor at Dustbin Estate, Ajegunle

 

The children run to play in the beach after 
breakfast 



 

MAY 27TH 2011        VOL 1 ISSUE 4 

THE RISING STAR 
 
Our Presence At Kuramo Beach 
 
It started with just six shy boys willing to talk to us about how they ended up at Kuramo beach.  
That day, 15th February 2011, under a small canopy, Breakfast and Talk (B+T) was birthed, as 
we realised the need for the boys to share their stories, and to feel understood.  The journey 
hasn’t been smooth, but the growth has been gradual.  In time, the boys looked forward to our 
coming, sometimes calling to check that we hadn’t forgotten, and becoming quite vocal about 
their desires and needs.  After a while, the growth rate meant that the small canopy could no 
longer cater to the number of children attending (50+), and things began to look rather chaotic 
and impossible.  The influx of many older boys (18+ yrs) meant that those we were seeking to 
meet with were being pushed out.  The street culture, and indeed Nigerian culture, expects the 
younger boys to stand, while the grown-ups sit.  Overtime, B+T became harder to manage, and 
became largely about breakfast!   
 
However, on the 14th of May, we had a meeting with the management at the Beach, and were 
offered the opportunity to use one of the cabins to conduct our meetings instead.  This has been 
a great blessing, and has given B+T a new lease on life, as we are now able to have structured 
programs, and also keep out the older boys, who often disrupt our meetings.  With only two 
weeks at the cabin, the difference is clear.  Today, we hosted a Children’s Day B+T , and 
catered to 40 boys, 17 years and under.  We gave out clothes and sturdy slippers, and celebrated 
with cake, soft drinks, rice and chicken and fruit.  It was a refreshing change to have access to 
the cabin, and we ultimately look forward to the opening of our Respite Home and Centre.  
Renovations are set to go now that some additional funding has been sourced. 
 
We want to appreciate all those who have been donating to enable us to carry out our work at 
Kuramo beach, and especially those who contributed to the Children’s Day B+T.  Thanks to Mr 
John Onouha , Ms Arielle Ajibade  and Funmi Alabi  who made financial contributions toward 
today’s event.  We are now planning a door-to-door campaign to source more clothes for our 
boys, as most of the clothes we come by are for girls and women.  Volunteers and potential 
donors, please get in touch. 
 
 

Get In Touch! 
 
We are new, eager and ready to grow.  If you would like to be part of our team of hard-working, 
inspired and enthusiastic staff, please send your CVs and introductory letters in to 
fairlifeafrica@gmail.com.  We also need benefactors to donate towards our good cause, so 
please share what you can and also spread the word.  We welcome clothing and physical 
donations too.  Please contact us on 08058711125 to arrange a pick up or drop off.  We are 
committed to being an open and accountable organization for the people, and we look forward to 
updating you on our progress over the upcoming months.  Have a blessed month ahead! 
 

 

 
AR 

VOL 1 ISSUE 1

FAIR LIFE AFRICA FOUNDATION       

               
Next issue out 24th June 2011 

 


